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The Michigan Department of Treasury will be implementing a new tax return processing system 
for Motor Fuel taxes over the next several months. Treasury’s goal is to create a modern system 
with a new look and feel to make filing tax returns easier, quicker and more efficient.   
 
Treasury will provide additional information and training regarding filing Motor Fuel tax returns 
under the new system prior to the rollout of the new system. In the meantime, please continue to 
file returns using your current filing method while the new system is being developed.  
 
Treasury will work diligently to ensure this transition is as smooth and seamless as possible. 
 
For additional information and to sign up for e-mail updates, please visit the Motor Fuel Tax 
Web site at www.michigan.gov/motorfueltax. 
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